
 
L

Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  

Erdington, Birmingham B23 7AB    
Tel: 0121 464 6355 

 
Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘Do good and good will come to you.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       
           
  
        Thursday 23rd June 2022 
Dear Parents    
 
Parents Evening 
It was wonderful to see all our parents last night at our first face to face parents evening.  All the staff 
were really pleased with the turnout  yesterday and are looking forward to the final session this evening.  
Thank you to all the pupils and staff for their excellent work this academic year and to the parents for all 
your support.  All school reports will be sent home in July and all checks and SATs results will be re-
ported within them.  
 
Attendance 
Teachers will be reporting on your child’s attendance in the school report.  In September there are new 
guidelines for all schools to ‘manage attendance’.  Please refrain from taking holidays in term time.  
 
Summer Fayre 
School and Parish will be holding a Fayre in July, tickets will be sent home weekly for the raffle.  If you 
require more tickets please contact the office.  Next week we would like to ask families to donate any 
unwanted toys we could sell at our summer fayre Toy Stall.  Please could you send in any donations in 
on Wednesday 29th June. 
 
Secondary Transfer 
We have had a number of Secondary Schools visit our pupils in Year 6 who will be commencing Year 7 
in September.  So far we have had visits from Cardinal Wiseman, St Edmund Campion, St Pauls and 
Bishop Walsh School.  A reminder that  all pupils in Year 6 will be visiting their new school on     
Wednesday 6th July. 
 
HSBC Workshop  
Thank you to Mr Mulligan for organising a visit from Sandra Howes. The children in Y3 and Y4  under-
took workshops relating to managing finances and saving for their future.  
 
Orienteering Trip 
Y5 visited Sutton Park today to undertake some orienteering and map work as part of their Park study.  
Thank you to Mrs Young for overseeing the trip today.  The remainder of Y5 will visit the park next 
Thursday. 
 
EYFS Induction Meeting 
Any parents with a child starting in Nursery or Reception in September 2022 are invited to an induction 
meeting for parents on Tuesday 28th June at 6.00 pm in the school hall.  I look forward to seeing you  
all then. 
 
Classes for academic year 2022– 2023 
Please see overleaf for information regarding classes next academic year.  All the children will 
spend a day in their new year group with their new teacher on Wednesday 6th July. 
 

School Closed on Friday 24th June & Monday 
27th June for Teacher Training Days 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.    

Mrs J Logue  

Families 

We pray for Christian families around the world; may they em-

body and experience unconditional love and advance in holiness 

in their daily lives  

                  The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2022 Prayer of the Month: 

O Sacred Heart of 

Jesus, I place all my 

trust in you. 

 

Learning Corner 

Create a poster 

for the ECO  

Council           

Competition 

 

Diary Dates            

Y5G Swimming        

Tuesday 28th June 

am 

Y3A  Swimming 

Wednesday 29th 

June pm 

Y5 Trip to Sutton 

Park Thursday 30th 

June  

Friday 1st July         

Y1/2 Mass in 

church at 9.15 am  
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 29 - A Right to an 

Education. 

Our overall attendance: 94%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 91% Y1 Attendance = 91% 

Y2 Attendance = 93%    Y3 Attendance = 97%  

Y4 Attendance  = 97%        Y5 Attendance = 93% 

Y6 Attendance = 96% 

 

Article of the Week 

  Article 31—Leisure, Play and 

Culture  

Jesse, Maisie, Jeniyah, Lillian, Tyanah,  

Ralphy, Teodors, Amelie, Jayden & Naomi D. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Donnelly and the ECO team have launched a poetry competition this week.                                    

They are inviting all pupils to create a poem about the environment.  EYFS  can draw a poster.            

All entries need to be returned by Wednesday 29th June to their class teacher.  Good Luck! 

Snippets of news about 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 

New Clas-

ses 2022-23 

Current Class New Teacher/Class Teaching Assistants 

Nursery Nursery Miss Crowton (N) Mrs Williams and Mrs Neary 

Reception Reception F (RF)                

Reception (RH) 

Miss Fisher       (RF)                       

Miss Hughes   (RH) 

Mrs Rowley, Miss Davis, Mrs 

Mills and Miss Bibb 

Year One Year 1J                                  

Year 1W 

Miss Mochan  (2M)               

Miss Pritchard (2P) 

Mrs Toney and Miss Valentine 

Year Two Year 2M                                

Year 2P 

Miss Parkes (3P)                    

Miss Travers  (3T) 

Mrs Walczak and Miss Goodwin 

Year Three Year 3A                                 

Year 3T 

Mr Barton (4B)                      

Miss McInerney (4M) 

Mrs Ciborowska and Mrs Croft 

Year Four Year 4C                                 

Year 4M 

Miss Gibson (Y5G)                 

Mrs Coates (Y5C) 

Mrs Gray 

Year Five Year 5G                                 

Year 5Y 

Miss McCarron (Y6Mc)         

Mrs Young (6Y) 

Mrs Olkowska 


